
Report of the Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee to the Council Meeting of 23 October 2003 

13. MAIN ROADS AMENITY PLANTING 
 
 The Committee considered the report and recommendations from the Hagley/Ferrymead Community 

Board meeting of 3 October 2003 relating to Main Roads Amenity Planting. 
 
 The Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board had recommended to the Sustainable Transport and 

Utilities Committee that as part of the consultation process for this project a public meeting be held in 
the area from Ferrymead to Sumner. 

 
 The Committee considered the original report and recommendation from the Community Board, but 

decided, however, it would not be appropriate to hold a public meeting as part of the consultation 
process as suggested by the Community Board in view of the limited extent of funding available for 
the project, the current priority for planting to be on the Causeway and the fact that it would raise 
unrealistic expectations as to the timing of any future landscaping work. 

 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


